


























































































As part of the APTC's assistance to provincial government 
departments and other industrial development agencies, infor- 
mation on new or expanded industrial plants were sought in elevex 
cases during the year covered by this report. 

The AFTC maintains a close association with a number of 
organizations both within and outside the Atlantic Region. 
Specifically, liaison is maintained with the Atlantic Provinces 
Chamber of Commerce, the Atlantic Division of the Canadian 
Industrial Transportation League, the Atlantic Branches of the 
Canadian Manufacturers' Association, the New Brunswick Potato 
Shippers' Association, and the Prince Edward Island Potato 
Marketing Board. The APTC is represented on the New Brunswick 
Trade Development Board and is a member of the Transportation Com- 
mittees of the Annapolis Valley Affiliated Boards of Trade, the 
Canadian Feed Industry Association (Atlantic Division), the 
Maritime Lumber Bureau, the Nova Scotia Forest Products 
Association, and the Transportation Sector of the Voluntary 
Planning Group of Nova Scotia. 

In addition, the APTC has maintained a close liaison with the 
Prince Edward Island Rail Users Group, as well as a similar group 
based in southwestern Nova Scotia concerned with rail service 
between Liverpool and Halifax. 

Membership in such groups as the Canadian Transportation 
Research Forum, Canadian Shippers' Council, and the Greater 
Moncton Chamber of Commerce has been maintained. The General 
Manager of the APTC served during 1986-87 as Executive Vice- 
President and Secretary of the Canadian Transportation Research 
Forum. He is a member of the Canadian Chamber of Commerce 
Transportation Committee and the Chartered Institute of Transport 
(Canadian Division). Recently, the General Manager was appointed 
to the Maritime Regional Advisory Council on Port Matters. 

Association with the Canadian Institute of Traffic and Trans- 
portation is maintained through membership in the Institute by 
the members of the APTC staff who are graduates of CIn. 

Prior to his resignation from the APTC staff to accept employ- 
ment elsewhere, the APTC's Senior Traffic Analyst served as 
President of the Transportation Club of Moncton. 

The Assistant General Manager has served as Chairman of the 
Transportation Committee of the Canadian Feed Industry 
Association (Atlantic Division). The Chairman of APTC is a 
director of the Atlantic Provinces Chamber of Commerce. 
















